Katella HS

It's time to Sign up for the 1968-69 Katella High School Reunion

May 19, 2024 - The Landmark, Downtown Anaheim, 5:00 p.m.

We are looking forward to seeing you at the Katella High School 55 year Class
Reunion on Sunday, May 19, 2024 - celebrating the classes of 1968 and 1969.

We have planned a great evening with food, fun, and friends.

SUNDAY REUNION DINNER EVENT: On May 19, 2024, we will have a Gala Dinner
and celebration in Downtown Anaheim at the Landmark Event Center, at 5:00
p.m. 408 N. Anaheim Blvd., 92805. The Reunion Dinner will include a buffet, a DJ
and a bar with beer and wine. We'll have a video and photos of the "good old
days" along with music from our era and speeches from whomever wants to
grab the microphone. The cost will be $50.00 per person which includes - dinner
and two drink tickets. This will be a wonderful opportunity to see old friends and
relive all our high school fun!

(Dinner includes: Sauteed Chicken w/lemon herb, Baked Tri-tip (carved to order), seasonal
sautéed mixed vegetables, focaccia bread, mixed green salad, Linguine pasta w/garlic and
rosemary red rose potatoes) and dessert.

Registration is easy.
e Fill out the registration form at https://Katella-68-69.classyshots.com
e You may write a check for $50 per person, made payable to La Dame
LLC, Checks may be mailed to: Andrea Manes, 115 W. Stueckle Ave., #6,

Anaheim 92805. Please print and send a copy of the Registration form
and send with your check.

e Use Zelle and send to 714-348-7275.

¢ Venmo send to 541-357-1502



Please remember, no matter what payment method you are using, we need
you to fill out the online registration form at...
hitps://Katella-68-69.classyshots.com so we can match your payment to your
registration.

Send & Share photos. We would like to share old photos you may have from
your Katella High days. Please send them to Andrea (address above) so we can
post on our website and/or Facebook page.

~

SATURDAY PICNIC: On that same weekend on Saturday, May 18th 2024, we will
have a casual Picnic at Yorba Regional Park beginning at 11:00 a.m. No RSVP is
required and everyone is asked to BYOB and FOOD. (There is a $5 parking fee at
the Park) We will let you know where in the park we are gathering.

Check our website and Facebook page for updates:
WEBSITE: htitps://Katella-68-69.classyshots.com
FACEBOOK PAGE: https://www.facebook.com/katellareunion

If you have any questions please call Andrea Manes Naylor at 714-815-3885
Thank you! Katella High School Reunion Committee: Mike VanDeWalker,
Melissa Dickerson, Bill Taormina









